
 

Uley School Team and Class Structure – September 2019 
 

Dear Parents, 
 

It is the time of year when we can finally put together our staffing structure for the 
next academic year, carefully considered and based on each class and the needs of 
pupils.   
 

Uley Primary School Staff 

  

Head Teacher – Mrs. Zoe Mandeville 
School Administrator – Mrs. Carol Cornelius 

 

 Year groups Staff 

 
Class 1 
 

 
Reception & 

Year 1 

 

Mrs. Katharine Grace – Class Teacher, Tuesday – Friday 
Mrs Sara Delrosa – Class Teacher, Monday 
Mrs. Debbie Brazier – Teaching Assistant 
 

 
Class 2 
 

 
Year 1 &  

Year 2 

 

Miss Abby Spain – Class Teacher 
Mrs. Rosie Dean – Teaching Assistant 
 

 
Class 3 

 
Year 3 &  

Year 4 

 

From September: 
Mrs Hannah Saunders – Class Teacher, Monday – Thursday  
Miss Jennifer Bingham – Class Teacher, Friday all day and Thursday morning 
Mrs. Julie Batchelor – Teaching Assistant 
Mrs. Philippa Nash – Teaching Assistant 
 

From October: 
Miss Jennifer Bingham – Class Teacher, Monday – Friday Maternity cover  
Mrs. Julie Batchelor – Teaching Assistant 
Mrs. Philippa Nash – Teaching Assistant 
 

 
Class 4 

 
Year 5 &  

Year 6 

 

Miss Lizzie Walker – Class Teacher  
Mrs. Tina Pugh – Teaching Assistant  
Mrs. Bonny Dance – Teaching Assistant  
 

 

PPA Cover 

 

Mrs. Sara Delrosa 
 

 
Lunchtime 
Supervisors 

 

Mrs. Philippa Nash 
Mrs. Carole White 
Miss Michelle Thorpe 
Mrs. Sam Caldwell 
 

 
Breakfast 
and Fun Club 

 

Mrs. Carol Cornelius 
Mrs. Katie Hill  
Mrs. Philippa Nash 
Mrs. Sam Caldwell 
Mrs. Carole White 
Miss Michelle Thorpe 



At Uley School we acknowledge that moving to the next class or phase of education 
is exciting and can sometimes be a little daunting. We always do our upmost to 
support the children through these changes to ensure a smooth and happy 
transition.  We will soon start preparing for the next stage in their journey through 
‘getting to know you’ sessions.  Staff also have opportunities for ‘handing over’ 
information from one class to another. 
 
Due to the small size of our school, all the staff know the children across all of the 
year groups.  In addition, the children are also familiar with the different adults who 
help and work at Uley due to classes, groups and key stages frequently working 
together on projects such as the performance, or in subject areas such as PE, phonics 
and spelling.  
 
We would also like to support the parents and carers to ensure a smooth transition 
for all involved, therefore we encourage you to come and meet the teachers.  There 
are two opportunities – Thursday 20th June between 5.30pm and 7pm and Thursday 
11th July between 3.30pm and 4pm.  This is a great opportunity to ask any 
questions, talk about any worries, find out more about the academic year ahead, and 
how we can help you to support your child at home.  
 
We are looking forward to working with you and your children next year.   
 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
Zoe Mandeville 


